
 
 

East Jamaica Conference 
Of Seventh-day Adventists  
POSSIBILITY MINISTRIES DEPARTMENT  

 
February 26, 2025 

 

TO: ALL PASTORS, ELDERS, BOARD MEMBERS, POSSIBILITY MINISTRIES 

DIRECTORS, PRAYER COORDINATORS, CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES DIRECTOR, 

HEALTH MINISTRIES DIRECTOR, FAMILY LIFE MINISTRIES DIRECTORS, AND 

POSSIBILITY MINISTRIES MEMBERS. 

 

RE: ADVENTIST POSSIBILITY MINISTRIES (APM) DAY, WEEK, AND 

ACTIVITIES.   

 

We are APM – affirming that All are gifted, needed, and treasured. We commend you for 

the attention and assistance you have given to our Adventist Possibility Ministries Members. 

We normally celebrate and highlight Adventist Possibility Ministries Day and Week in March. 

 

Adventist Possibility Ministries Day is on Sabbath, March 8, 2025. The theme for the week of 

March 8 to March 14, 2025, is "I Will Give." On that Sabbath, March 8, we are asking all the 

Churches to sensitize the worshippers about Adventist Possibility Ministries in any way or 

ways fitting and possible.  

 

The main service will be at the Shortwood Seventh-day Adventist Church, where our Jamaica 

Union Conference Director, Pastor Adrian Cotterell, will be our Divine Service Messenger. 

The Deaf Church from the Central Jamaica Conference will worship with us for the day by 

participating in the Divine Service and doing the Adventist Youth Service. All are invited.  

 

Monday, March 10, 2025, beginning at 7:15 pm, we are inviting all our Children's Ministries 

Leaders, Health Ministries Leaders, Elders, Pastors, Board Members, APM Members, APM 

Leaders, and all others on the ZOOM Platform for three Seminars on 1. Blindness And Me 

(Treatment and Awareness), 2. Child Protection and Me (The Churches Responsible), and 3. 

Mental Illnesses and Me (Awareness and Sensitisation).  

 

On Wednesday, March 12, 2025, commencing at 7:15 pm on the ZOOM Platform, all our 

Prayer Coordinators, APM Members, Caregivers, Parents, Family Life Ministry Leaders, and 

APM Leaders are invited to Pray with Me. We will hear testimonies and pray together for 

Adventist Possibility Ministries as God continues to lead and guide us into the future.  

 

Our Possibility Assistive and Health Symposium will be on March 23, 2025, and all are 

invited. The symposium will be held at the GWest Medical Complex in Montego Bay, 

featuring doctors doing free medical exams, prescription fillings, and assistive devices. 

 

Yours in the Master’s Hand, 

 
Sheldon Schooler 

Pastor 
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